
shareshare    YOURYOUR      STORYSTORY

BE  PART 
OF HISTORY

UHAB is collecting the stories of HDFC shareholders to preserve
your memories and knowledge. These interviews will help you
reflect on your experiences, make connections across co-ops,
and pass your knowledge on to future HDFC members.

Contact Reb  at
ngu@uhab.org
or 646-494-8467

Who: Anyone can participate! No experience
required: just talk about you.
What: An interview that lasts an hour or two,
over the phone or in person. We'll come to you.
Why: Record your story and make sure people
understand why HDFC co-ops are important.
With your permission, we will publicly share your
words online and through our archive.
How: We use oral history, a method of recording
history that centers your experience. You have
control over how your story is told and the 
final product.


